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 Joe McCormack OBJ2016/2997/P 25/08/2016  18:02:29 I would like to note my vehement objection to the proposed demolition of 28 Redington Road. 

This house is part of the fabric of this street, in both its visual appearance and its history of uses over 

the years. This house is in sound condition and needs very light superficial work to be done in order to 

bring it back to its former glory. 

I am also alarmed at the thought of the proposed felling of all the mature trees in the area which would 

impact both green space (part of the areas charm) and impact on already unacceptable air quality levels.

This is an ill thought out short term plan with the prime (and only) motive of  generating as much profit 

for the developer as possible with no thought to the surrounding neighbourhood.

I have also read in The Camden New Journal on 18 August about this developer's alleged unscrupulous 

behaviour, which worries me even more given the significance of this property.
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